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         Continuing The Vision 
    A funding campaign to preserve our heritage for 

                                   future generations. 

     Co-Chairs - Kevin Rice and Robert Allen 

In May 2024, our Church Conference approved a resolution to 

 authorize the Leadership Council to take all necessary steps to 

 secure a loan, in the amount not exceeding $300,000, to provide 

 immediate resources required to fund projects deemed 

to be key/critical to Christ Church of Jackson. 

 

Our preliminary recommendations focused on 
four key/critical projects: 

1. Replacement of Both HVAC Units for Our Family Life Center 

$89,400 Completed at this time  Payment will be made ASAP 

2. Restoration of Stained Glass Windows and Protection System 

$150,874 In Process (Down Payment $37,718.50 pd) 

3. Flooring replacement in the Mezzanine (Youth Room) 

$10,000 Bid received waiting for Installation Week Of Sept 13 

4. FLC Restroom Remodeling 

$ TBD by Facilities Team 

 

 

A cross-functional team, led by Pastor Tim 
Waugh, Kevin Rice, and Robert Allen, has been 
formed to conduct a fund-raising campaign to: 

 (1) further identify and prioritize projects to be performed, 

(2) develop and provide campaign materials such as visual aids 
and materials to be communicated to the congregation via 
Facebook, our website, flyers, our church app., and Co-Chairs’ 
announcements, 

(3) oversee the completion of projects as approved by the 
Leadership Council and Facilities Team, and 

(4) provide the congregation with periodic updates relative to 
fund-raising and project completion. 

Continuing the Vision has been established to collect 
and segregate gifts to fund worthwhile projects. 

 

History - The previous Vision 2020 Campaign funds were 
utilized to upgrade our main building through your gifts and 
donations. Its focus was on our main building, as many funds 
had been used to make improvements to the Family Life Center 
(FLC), before this campaign.  

The Vision 2020 Campaign is now over. 

 




